
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
2017-18 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Cupertino City Council will conduct a public 
hearing on Tuesday, June 20, 2017 to consider the Capital Improvement Plan (CIP), 
including a Negative Declaration pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act; 
and a finding of General Plan conformance; and the Recommended Budget for Fiscal 
Year 2017-18; and the Adoption of the Recommended Budget; and Establishment of the 
Appropriation Limit, and related actions. On April 25, 2017, the City of Cupertino’s 
Planning Commission voted 5-0 that the proposed five-year Capital Improvement 
Program (FY 2017-18 to 2021-22) is consistent with the City’s General Plan per 
Resolution No. 6826. Council meets at 6:45 p.m. in the Community Hall Council 
Chamber, 10350 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, California 95014.  Interested parties are 
invited to attend and be heard. A copy of the proposed budget is available beginning May 
1, 2017 for public review Monday through Thursday from 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. and on 
Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at City Hall, 10300 Torre Avenue, and at the 
Cupertino Library, 10800 Torre Avenue during normal business hours. If you challenge 
the action of the City Council in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues 
you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered to the City of Cupertino at, or prior to, the public hearing. 
 

/GRACE SCHMIDT/ 
CITY CLERK  
CITY OF CUPERTINO  
PUBLISH 6/2/17 
  
 


